April 24, 2021

Due to the wet forecast, Kalamazoo Speedway has cancelled their Rookie Practice and postponed
the Open Practice for Saturday, April 24.

The Open Practice has been rescheduled for Tuesday, April 27 from 5:30 — 8:30 PM. The pits
will open at 4:30.

We will have a new shipment of tires on hand for drivers who want to avoid the long lines for
tires at the Season Opener.

Persons who purchased July 3, 2020 tickets may pick up their replacement tickets at the Tuesday
practice beginning at 4:30 PM.



